
 

 

 

Weekly Bulletin 
December 20th 2019 

 

We have enjoyed a wonderfully festive last few days of term in school. It has been delightful to see the 

whole school joining to share in this special time of year. A huge well done to all the pupils, staff and 

volunteers for making both the Nativity and Carol Concert performances and Christmas Lunch, a huge 

success. Playing to packed audiences, I cannot praise the children enough for their confidence and talent.  

I would like to say many thanks to everyone within our community: to parents, PTA members, friends, 

governors, staff and especially the children who have contributed to making this another very special term 

of ‘Teaching and Learning Together’ at Meldreth Primary School. I hope that 

over the holidays you will have time to relax and have fun together with 

your families.  

I would like to wish you and your families a wonderfully peaceful and 

Happy Christmas and we look forward to seeing everyone back in school 

on Tuesday 7th January.  

 

Christmas Raffle -win Pantomime tickets! We have  

Raffle Tickets for two family tickets (2 adults and up to 4 children) on 

Friday 24 January at 7.30 pm are £1 each and are on sale now from 

the school office. The draw will take place on Friday January 17th 2020. 

 

https://meldreth.eschools.co.uk/web/our_carol_concert/440814/cHJldmlld3x8MjAxOS0xMi0xNyAxMjoxMTowNw%3D%3D


 

 

 

 

Meldreth Primary School…..Learning Together for Life 

 

 

Attendance this week is 93.6%         this year it is 95.4% 

 

Coming soon

 
  

Spring Term Begins on Tuesday 

7th January  

Friday 17th January PTA Film 

Night 

Friday 7th February Year 4 

Bikeability  

Friday 7th February PTA Discos 

Friday 14th February – Kite Class 

Valentine’s Day themed cake 

sale 

Monday 17th to Friday 21st 

February Half Term  

 

 


